
	
	

Saturday,	January	27th,	2018	
Dear	members	and	friends	of	the	Husserl	Circle,	
Just	a	brief	reminder	that	the	49th	Annual	Meeting	of	the	Husserl	Circle	will	be	held	on	

June	 26-29	 (Tuesday	 to	 Friday),	 2018,	 in	Mexico	 City,	 under	 the	 auspices	 of	 the	 Instituto	 de	
Investigaciones	 Filosóficas	 (Institute	 for	 Philosophical	 Research)	 of	 Universidad	 Nacional	
Autónoma	de	México	(National	Autonomous	University	of	Mexico).	

The	deadline	for	submissions,	February	1,	2018,	is	rapidly	approaching.	Your	submission,	
as	well	as	any	questions	you	might	have	about	your	trip,	should	be	sent	to	the	email	address	of	
the	 meeting:	 hcmexico@filosoficas.unam.mx.	 As	 we	 said	 in	 our	 first	 letter,	you	 can	 submit	
either	 a	 full	 paper	with	 a	 short	 150-word	 abstract	 or	 a	more	 substantial	 abstract	 (about	 500	
words)	 outlining	 the	 paper	 in	 a	 clear	 manner.	 Decisions	 will	 be	 communicated	 by	 March	 1,	
2017.	

Responding	to	some	queries	that	we	have	received,	we	want	to	make	it	clear	that	this	will	
not	be	a	thematic	meeting	in	any	sense	whatsoever,	so	papers	of	any	field	of	research	will	be	
welcome.	We	would	be	happy	if	the	meeting	can	be	a	good	representation	of	the	richness	and	
variety	of	the	Husserlian	research	around	the	world.	

Also,	we	think	it	is	important	to	insist	that	you	could	let	us	know	at	any	moment	(there	is	
no	 deadline	 on	 this)	 your	 willingness	 to	 make	 a	 comment	 or	 reply	 to	 some	 paper	 in	 the	
meeting,	instead	of	presenting	a	paper.	We	will	try	not	to	duplicate	jobs	in	the	meeting,	but	this	
will	of	course	will	depend	on	very	different	circumstances.	

The	 venue	 selected	 for	 the	meeting	 is	 Casa	Universitaria	 del	 Libro,	 an	 attractive	 house	
from	the	architectural	point	of	view,	and	with	a	superb	location	in	the	city.	In	a	radius	of	a	few	
blocks,	 you	 can	 find	 all	 kind	 of	 hotels,	 restaurants,	 bars,	 coffee	 shops,	 boutiques,	 and	 other	
tourist	 attractions.	 As	 the	 house	 itself,	 Colonia	 Roma,	 the	 neighborhood	where	 the	 house	 is	
located,	 is	 a	magnificent	 example	of	 the	 French	 architecture	promoted	 in	 the	 city	 during	 the	
years	of	 the	presidency/dictatorship	of	Porfirio	Díaz	 (1876-1911),	and	a	 little	while	thereafter.	
And	Colonia	Juárez,	the	adjacent	neighborhood,	is	the	tourist	heart	of	the	city.	

In	 the	following	 days	we	will	 complete	 the	 information	 on	 the	website	 of	 the	meeting	
(www.filosoficas.unam.mx/hcmexico)	 regarding	 our	 suggestions	 for	 hotels	 and	 places	 to	 eat	
while	 at	 the	 meeting,	 all	 nearby	 the	 Casa	 Universitaria	 del	 Libro.	 If	 you	 want	 other	 kind	 of	
recommendations	 about,	 for	 instance,	tourist	 landmarks	 in	the	 city,	 first	 rate	 restaurants,	 the	
city	 transportation	 system,	or	 any	other	question	 concerning	 your	 visit,	 please	ask	us	directly	
through	 the	 same	 email	address.	 We	 will	 also	 have	 in	 the	 website	 some	 information	 about	
emergency	telephones	and	other	practical	stuff.	

We	look	forward	to	welcoming	you	in	Mexico	City	next	June!	
The	Convenor,	Antonio	Zirión,	and	the	organizing	team:	Esteban	Marín,	Jethro	Bravo	and	

Josué	Cisneros.		
	


